
August 8, 2016 
 
 
The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met for a work session at 7:15 p.m., on Monday, 
August 8, 2016, at the Fire Department Training and Conference Room.   
 
Members present were Dianna Bastin, Vice President; Scott Thomas, Kevin Farris, Scott 
Thomas and Brian Mobley.  Scott Oldham was absent.  Sandra Hash, Clerk-Treasurer was 
also present.   
 
 
Sandra Hash, Clerk-Treasurer, presented a video on Internal Control Standards Training. 
 

Adjournment 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
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